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Group A has duty this week 

 

Boys Soccer try-outs are underway!  Thursday  
6:30pm-9:00pm and the final day is Friday  
2:30pm-4:00pm. 
 
Girls Soccer try-outs are the week of October 17th.  
Tuesday October 18th 6:30pm-9:00pm; October 20th 
6:30pm-9:00pm and Friday 3:30pm-6:00pm.  Remember 
you must be cleared through the Athletics Department 

Dual Language is celebrating Latinx Heritage Month:  
FACT - Mexican culture is considered to be one of the most 
family-centered cultures in this present world! 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students:  Be advised, attendance at the S.V. vs 
B.P. Football game is a privilege.  Students who have been 
suspended this year or who have 20 unexcused tardies and 
absences may not attend. 
 
Dons:  The Wellness Center is now open.  Stop by Room 
321 anytime you need to check-in with someone, take a 
break, learn more about mental health or practice wellness 
strategies.  We are open before and after school, brunch 
and lunch.  Hope to see you soon! 
 
Attention Dons:  Do you want to avoid truancy letters or 
the possibility of missing out on school events due to 
excessive absences?  If so, sign up in the Attendance Office 
for Saturday Make Up School scheduled for October 15th.  
You must sign up NO LATER THAN Thursday, October 
13th.  Your absence must be from the week of  
October 10th-October 14th to be able to attend Saturday 
Make Up School. 
 
Don’t forget to stop by the table outside of the Counseling 
Office TODAY and every Wednesday to answer trivia 
questions for the chance to win a prize. 

Athletics 

Girls Varsity Flag Football vs St. Joseph 
  @ St. John Bosco - 6:45 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Attention Link Crew Club Members:  Link Crew Club is 
having a meeting on Thursday at Lunch in Room 602.  We 
will be discussing the Trunk-Or-Treat event.  Please be on 
time.  See you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  The Dual Language Program is inviting you to 
come on November 1st for Dia de Los Muertos.  It will be 
from 5-7pm in the Senior Quad.  Bring your friends, 
families and the community.  There will be food, altars, 
entertainment and much more.  Come and join us!! 
 
 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 

SENIORS:  Time is running out to take your senior  
portraits.  Make-ups will not happen on campus this year.  
The only way to secure your portrait in the yearbook is to 
go to the studio and take your yearbook portrait.  You must 
call PSS Imaging to book an appointment.  Hurry because 
they are running out of slots quickly!  You must take your 
portrait by October 30th to be included in the yearbook.  
See our Instagram @yearbook.svdons for more details or 
ask Mr. Garcia for more information. 


